
 

ANNUAL COGENERATION NOTIFICATION TO MEMBERSHIP 

 

Following the annual review and approval of the Cooperative's annual cogeneration filing, the 
Cooperative shall furnish notice in a monthly newsletter or similar source the Cooperative's 
obligation to interconnect with and purchase electricity from cogeneration systems. 

 

In compliance with Cooperative adopted rules relating to cogeneration and small power 
production, the Cooperative is obligated to interconnect with and purchase electricity from 
cogenerators and small power producers whom satisfy the conditions as a qualifying facility 
(QF). The Cooperative is obligated to provide information free of charge to all interested 
members upon request regarding rates and Interconnection requirements. All interconnections 
require an application and approval to become a QF. Any dispute over interconnections, sales, 
and purchases are subject to resolution by the Cooperative. Interested members should contact 
Lake Country Power, 26039 Bear Ridge Dr., Cohasset, MN 55721 or call 800-421-9959. 
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